TOWN OF BECKET
POLICE CHIEF SEARCH COMMITTEE

MINUTES - March 29, 2012

Meeting called to order at 6:10pm

Present: Bob Gross, Chuck Garman, John Amato, Nicole Miller, Steve Goetz, John Bartels, Andre
Ledoux (640pm)

Minutes from March 15, 2012 accepted

Meeting began with discussion about Interview letter to be sent to the selected candidates for
interviews. All agreed to add salary range and full time Chief position contingent upon Town
Approval at the May 12 annual town meeting. John Amato discussed creating a memo in
regards to the addition of a salary range that would be sent to the Select Board for review and

acceptance to add.

The Committee also discussed the Community Profile draft, which will be included in the
interview letter sent to those selected for interview. It was also discussed to include a 911 call
breakdown of the Police Department.

Motion was made to use video conference via Skype to interview a candidate that lives outside
of the state. All parties in favor, motion passed.

6:50pm Steve Goetz made motion to enter executive session. Roll call vote:

John Amato - yes, Bob Gross - yes, Chuck Garman — yes, Steve -yes, Andre - yes, John Bartels —
yes, Nicole — yes. Motion passed

The Committee will not reconvene after executive session.
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